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Principally Speaking 
 

Hello Glenayre families, 

I’d like to thank the community for the outpouring of volunteer offers 

that came in yesterday for our Terry Fox run this afternoon. We truly 

appreciate people volunteering their time for our students and school. 

We are looking forward to going ahead with our event this afternoon 

rain or shine, as Terry did. I’m proud to say that our school raised 

$1800 for cancer research through the sale of Terry Fox T-shirts, plus 

whatever might be collected through our ‘Toonies for Terry’ today. I’d 

like to thank Ms. Kubiak for all her hard work in organizing this event 

for our school. 

On Monday we will honour Orange Shirt Day and take some time as a 

school to recognize Truth and Reconciliation. Please wear an orange 

shirt to school if you have one.  

Have a good weekend, 

Ms. A. Wilcox, Principal 

 
 
 

 
Welcome to Counsellor’s Corner- your one stop shop to stay up to date about 
community events and workshops which support mental health. Every week I will 
share an emotional regulation tool.   
 

Mindful Moment: Listen to the Rain 
It’s supposed to be a wet weekend. Find a comfortable spot near a window. Close your eyes and listen to the rain fall.  
 
Events 
Family Smart Workshops (All Virtual) 
Emotion Regulation: Multiple Dates in September 
ADHD: Multiple Dates in October 
Obsessive Compulsive Disorder- It’s More Than Washing Your Hands-October 15th 6:30-8:00pm 
Click Here to Register 
 
My days of work are Monday, Thursday, and Friday.  
Please do not hesitate to reach out to me if you have any questions, comments, or concerns.  
Natalia Kubiak, M.Ed, RCC 
nkubiak@sd43.bc.ca 
 

Upcoming Calendar Events 
 

Mon, Sept 29 – Orange Shirt Day 
 

Tues, Sept 30 – Truth and Reconciliation Day 
 

Thurs, Oct 2 – Hot Lunch – Dominos 
 
Fri, Oct 3 – Div 1,2,3,4 Laity Farms Field Trip 
 

Mon, Oct 6 – Staff Meeting 
 
Tues, Oct 7 – PAC Pub Night Fundraiser 
 

Mon, Oct 13 – Thanksgiving 
 

Thurs, Oct 16 – Hot Lunch – White Spot 
 

Tues, Oct 21 – PAC Meeting 
 

Thurs, Oct 23 – PAC Halloween Dance 
  Will and Seeka Concert 
 

Fri, Oct 24 – Pro D Day 
 

Thurs, Oct 30 – Hot Lunch – Subway 
  Early Dismissal 1:40pm 
 

Fri, Oct 31 – Halloween 
          Halloween Parade 1:00-2:00pm 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 

http://www.sd43.bc.ca/glenayre
https://familysmart.ca/monthly-events/
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Glenayre's Terry Fox Run  
 
The Terry Fox Run at Glenayre is scheduled for Friday, September 26th. 
 
If you would like to donate you can find the donation page for Glenayre here 
https://schools.terryfox.ca/100207 
 

 
 

 
 

 

glenayrepac.wordpress.com 
 

                             Questions for the PAC? Please contact: 
      General Inquiries:                         Treasurer Inquiries:                               Hot Lunch:   

glenayrepac@gmail.com          glenayrepactreasurer@gmail.com        glenayrepaclunchmail.com  

                                                           

TODAY: 

● FREEZIE Friday!!!!! $2/Jumbo Freezie, cash or card accepted 

● Sign up for your Family Photo Night ~ More information below 

 

Mark Your Calendar: What’s up next? 
* Orange Shirt Day ~ Monday September 29th 

* Truth and Reconciliation Day ~ Tuesday September 30th 

~ NO SCHOOL ~ 

● Apple Box Orders due by: Monday October 6th 

● Tickets Still Available for our Parent Night at the John B on Tuesday October 7th - Order 

yours today!! 

 

Hot Lunch Reminders 
This past Thursday, September 25, was the cut-off to order Domino’s. Our next hot lunch is coming 

up next Thursday! All upcoming hot lunch dates are listed in Munchalunch and can be ordered anytime 

from now until December. Just a reminder: the deadline to place your hot lunch order is always the 

Thursday before.  If you have ordered a PASTA DISH for your child for our Dominos Hot Lunch Day, PLEASE send 
your child with the appropriate cutlery. Thank you!  

 

Family Photo Nights!!!  
We are thrilled to announce our annual Family Photo Nights Fundraiser! 

This is a wonderful opportunity for families to update their family portraits while supporting Glenayre.  

Each family sitting session lasts for 10 minutes and you will have the opportunity to take several poses 

and receive a complimentary 8x10 portrait of your choice. You can also purchase additional photos online 

through HT School Photography.  

We encourage you to sign up early to secure your spot, as they fill up quickly. Once you make your 

payment for the sitting fee, your photo session will be reserved. We want to remind you that 100% of 

the sitting fee goes directly to our school. 

To sign up, please visit https://www.htphotog.com/booking-calendar/ and select our school's dates 

(November 12, 13, 14). You can pay the sitting fee using your credit card or e-transfer. 

We can't wait to see all the beautiful family portraits. Thank you for your continuous support and for 

being part of our school community!   

https://schools.terryfox.ca/100207
http://glenayrepac.wordpress.com/
mailto:glenayarepac@gmail.com
mailto:glenayrepactreasurer@gmail.com
mailto:glenayrepaclunch@gmail.com
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Community Values Coupon Book: Playground Fundraiser  
Reminder:  A fundraising package with a sample book went home 

with your student yesterday. Please return the book to your child's 

teacher if you do not wish to participate, or order your book today! 

Cost: $35 

Order deadline: Wednesday, October 8 

Order on: Munch-a-Lunch 

Distribution: Prizes & extra books handed out on Thursdays only. 

Order early! 

Share the savings with your friends and family and help us reach 

our goals. Thank you for helping us make this fundraiser such a success. Questions? Email 

glenayreplayground@gmail.com 
 

STAY UP TO DATE & CONNECT WITH US TODAY!  
Want to stay in the know about everything happening at Glenayre? Follow us on social media 

for updates on fundraisers, school news, upcoming events, monthly calendars, and more! 

              * Facebook: @GlenayrePAC   * Instagram: @GlenayrePAC 

 
 Fundraisers to Support the PAC all year long! 

For more details, visit https://glenayrepac.wordpress.com/ongoing-fundraisers/.  

Please share these great rebate programs with friends and family! 

1. PORT MOODY LIQUOR STORE: Mention Glenayre Elementary at checkout and 5% of your    

purchase goes to the PAC. 

2. MABEL’S LABELS: Shop online and the PAC earns a rebate.  

 

                             
 
The Glenayre Community Association is holding a Fall Craft Fair at the Glenayre Community Center: 
November 22, 2025 from 10am to 2pm 
Cost is $20 per table 
To register or for more information email Nadine at rowatn@hotmail.com   
 

Attachments: 
 

5.1 Fraser Health letter 

5.2 Family Photo Fundraiser 

5.3 City of Port Moody K-Pop Hip Hop 
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